



(703) 295-6000 phone (703) 295-6333 fax 1-800-548-2723 toll free Web: http://www.asce.org

July 20, 2007

Mr. Yumio Ishii, Dr. Eng. President Japan Society of Civil Engineers Mu-Banchi, 1-Chome, Yotsuya Shinjuku-ku 160-0004 Tokyo JAPAN Mr. Moriyasu Furuki
Executive Director
Japan Society of Civil Engineers
Mu-Banchi, 1-Chome, Yotsuya
Shinjuku-ku 160-0004
Tokyo
JAPAN

Dear Mr. Ishii and Mr. Furuki,

On behalf of the 140,000 members of the American Society of Civil Engineers, we wish to express our condolences to Japan, its people, and particularly the families of the victims and the thousands of people displaced by Monday's earthquakes.

During this difficult time, we wish to express our personal sympathies and ask you to please convey our condolences to those who are suffering through the aftermath of this tragedy. ASCE is prepared to offer support as it is needed to assist with the immediate aftermath of the earthquakes and future rebuilding efforts.

Please accept our best regards.

Wf Marine HI

Sincerely yours,

W. F. Marcuson III, Ph.D., P.E., Hon.M.ASCE

President, American Society of Civil Engineers

Patrick J. Natale, P.E., F.ASCE

Patrick J. Natale

Executive Director, American Society of Civil Engineers

cc: Yukiko Shibuya, International Affairs department, Japan Society of Civil Engineers

